
    

     

 

  
   
   

            
         

  

Arlington Public Schools Safety Drills Informational Presentations

In collaboration with the Arlington Fire Department (AFD) and the Arlington Police 
Department (APD), the Arlington Public Schools (APS) will be holding informational 
presentations for APS parents on multi-hazard safety drills in our schools. We will 
provide information regarding the APS/AFD/APD Collaboration, Fire drills, and 
ALICE/Safety School drills. 

All APS parents are welcome to attend one of the following Wednesday dates: 

· October 3rd, at Stratton 6:30pm
· October 10th, at Hardy 6:30pm
· October 17th, at Gibbs 6:30pm

The presentations will be led by Kevin M Kelley, AFD Deputy Chief, Inspector Stephen
Porciello, APD School Resource Officer, Cindy Sheridan Curran, APS Readiness and
Emergency Management Coordinator. 


